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Townsend, Erle

From: debra sykes <traskmountainwintergear@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 5:23 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV mandates

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello,  

Please do NOT adopt Chapter 127-A. We don't live in a warm weather state, we don't have the charging 
stations in homes needed for cold weather charging. We drive much longer than the twenty to thirty 
minutes of Norway's population; all of which will create a real disaster in the coming years if we require 
EVs as our main vehicles. In addition, the maintenance and insurance will force many people to have to 
decide to live here or move. 
This policy is not ready to be put into place in the state of Maine. 
Debra Sykes 


